
Call to Action:



Quick Midtown Fact: The town is proposing unprecedented density
in southeast Oakville. An additional 20,000 people (the size of
Collingwood) to live/work

The TCRA does not object to increased high-density housing in Midtown but
20,000 people will forever change Southeast Oakville

The TCRA is actively participating in meetings with Town Planners, the Mayor
and Ward 3 Counsellors. We are sharing our communications with other
Community associations and will be requesting a Town Hall Meeting that all
residents' associations will be encouraged to attend.
 

 

THE MIDTOWN
MINUTE

from the Trafalgar Chartwell Residents' Association

VOLUME 3 / SEPTEMBER 2022

Here is how you can help - voice your concerns/send your
questions to the Oakville Planning Department -

Midtown@oakville.ca. You are encouraged to 'cc' the TRCA
(info@tcra.ca) and your Ward 3 Councillors (ward3@oakville.ca)


